

Central Freshman Academy

2800 DOBBS DRIVE PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA 36870 TELEPHONE (334)448-8780 / FAX (334)448-8690



SYLVIA AVERETT PRINCIPAL "Pursuit of Excellence...Every Student...Every Day!"

NICK DAVIS ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

Title I Parents' Right To Know

August 17, 2020

Dear CFA Parent:

We are pleased to notify you that in accordance with the *Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015*, you have the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child's teacher. Specifically, you may request the following:

- Whether the teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction.
- Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State qualification or licensing criteria has been waived.
- The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree.
- Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.

If you would like to receive this information, please complete the following form, and return the form to the CFA front office. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 334-448-8780 and I will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sylvia Averett Principal